
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Turner 
 
From: Jessica Blake, Clerk Treasurer  
 
Date:  February 1, 2024 
 
Subject: Colville Tribes Broadband Project Letter of Support 
_______________________________________________ 
 
Attached for Council consideration is a letter of support for a grant 
that the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation is in the 
process of applying for.  These funds will be used to expand 
broadband infrastructure to serve nearly 900 homes and 100 small 
businesses.   
 
Their proposal will be largely focused on serving Omak HUD homes 
between East Omak and Riverside, as well as Highway 97 from 
Okanogan to Brewster and Bridgeport. 
 
Suggested Motion: I move to approve the letter of support for the 
Colville Tribes and authorize Mayor Turner to sign the letter. 
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